
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that the City of Winston-Salem Public Works Committee will hold a 

public hearing on Tuesday April 11th 2023 at 2:00 pm in the City Council Committee Room 

239 at City Hall, 101 N Main Street, Winston-Salem, North Carolina, to name the street or road 

described below: 

 

 

Request to name a new road off Carroll Weathers Drive on the campus of Wake Forest 

University, Forest Bridge Way.  

 

All interested persons are invited to attend the public hearing.  

 

       

 

 

 

         

 


